

29 February 2016

David Lawson fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Lawson

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your request, seeking information on the following matter on the 25 February 2016:

1. Case Manager notification for a new claim when claimant is on an individual rehabilitation programme.

Please note – we have received the exact same request twice under two separate fyi email addresses so we will be responding to both fyi email addresses.

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible and certainly no later than 24 March 2016.

If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz.

Yours sincerely

Government Services